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Betty-Ann Sherer

From: Allie Bastone <midntrun1@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 6:56 PM
To: Betty-Ann Sherer
Subject: re support murphy bros

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

Dear Chairman Weprin and Village of Mamaroneck Zoning Board of Appeals 

My name is Alfonso Bastone, co-owner of CAS Auto Body & Repair at 519 Waverly Avenue. I’m writing 
on behalf of the Murphy brothers, who are requesting that the VOM ZBA approve their application for 
variances to build an addition on their self-storage business and improve their property at 416 Waverly 
Avenue. We recently purchased our business in the industrial area, I like the idea that property owners are 
looking to invest in their own property improvements instead of selling and moving somewhere else. We 
plan to be a part of this business community for a long time, and we see their proposed plan as having a 
positive effect on the entire neighborhood.  I see that they already built a nice building on their property 
and, self-storage is a very necessary service for a community like Mamaroneck. I’m sure that their new 
building can only have a positive impact and encourage other businesses to invest in the industrial area. 
The  Murphy brothers have my support and I hope the Zoning Board will grant them their variances.  

Sincerely, 

Alfonso Bastone 

CAS Auto Body & Repairs 
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